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Reception and KS1 Phonics Workshop 

 

Ever wondered how phonics is taught at Frieth?  

 

Would you like help with supporting your children with their Phonics learning at home? 

 

This is the workshop for you! 

 

 

Where:   Owls classroom 

When:   Thursday 8th November 

Time:   2:00pm until 3:00pm 

 
 

Join our Buzzards and Owls Teachers: Mrs Tyzack and Miss Holt, who will lead a session of 

presentations and practical activities to help parents become familiar with the Phonics 

programme and be confident when helping their children read. 

 

Tea and Coffee provided. 

 

Please book quickly to ensure your place at the following link:  

 

 
 

Sign up using the link below; being sure to use your child’s full legal name and 

the same email address that we hold on record for you.  

 

https://friethcec.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 

 

Online booking opens at 7pm on Monday 15th October 

and closes at 1pm on Friday 2nd November.  

 
To secure your place please book within these dates and please let the office know if 

you no longer require a place. 

 
 

https://friethcec.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

